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To whom it may concern, 

 

Voting by mail has been one of the best things for Oregon. It offers those with 

physically limiting disabilities the capability of having their voices heard without undue 

stress that forcing them to go to the polls would. And it gives access to those that are 

house bound the ability state their opinion on how they want to live in the state they 

live in. 

 

It offers options for working families and the ability to have discussions about voting 

at the kitchen table making it a learning opportunity for those who are not yet of age 

to vote to create a new group of people who will stand up and use their civic rights to 

say how they want to live.  

 

It is safe, I feel the ultimate confidence in my state to have mail in ballots and have 

them fair and mailing my vote does not promote election fraud. We have had many 

many years of this, there is no reason to take something that increases voter turnout 

removed from our state.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

Maile Knight 


